TOWN OF WINDSOR
8 East Windsor Blvd.
Windsor, VA. 23487

INVITATION FOR BIDS (IFB)

IFB# 2020-02

Windsor Public Works Building

The Town of Windsor Virginia will accept sealed bids until 2:00pm Wednesday, April 22, 2020 for the
construction of the new Windsor Public Works Building. The project is generally described as the
construction of a new 50’ x 80’ pre-engineered steel building, related site work and electrical, plumbing,
mechanical systems.

A non-mandatory Pre-Bid Conference and Site Visit will be held on Monday, April 13, 2020 at
1:30pm at the site. Bidders are strongly encouraged to attend and maintain social distancing.

Due to the current virus the Town offices are closed, and bids must be received by mail by 2pm on
April 22, 2020 at the Windsor Town Manager’s office located at 8 East Windsor Blvd., P. O. Box 307,
Windsor Va.23487, attention Sandy Wanner, Interim Town Manager. Bids may also be sent
electronically and must be received by no later than 2pm on April 22, 2020 at: bids@windsor-va.gov.
There will be no public bid opening, and all bids received will be posted on the Town’s web site.

Bidders may obtain electronic copies of the IFB by visiting the Town of Windsor web site;
https://www.windsor-va.gov/page/bids-and-rfps/, the eVA Virginia Business Opportunities’ website;
www.eva.virginia.gov or by contacting Brian Camden, Program Manager at
Brian.camden@alphacorporation.com.

Inquiries of a technical nature concerning this Invitation for Bids should be addressed to the Program
Manager, Brian Camden, Alpha Corporation, at (757) 567-8865 or at the e-mail above.
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